
HB 1627 -- Driver’s Registration and Motor Vehicle Records

Sponsor:  Jones (117)

Currently, the Department of Revenue is prohibited from releasing
the home address or any other information contained in the
department’s motor vehicle or driver registration records on
specified groups of individuals.  This bill adds any state or
federal judge or his or her immediate family members to those
groups.
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